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KODIAK SUBSISTENCE SALMON FISHERY ADVISORY ANNOUNCEMENT # 03 

For Emergency Order #4-FS-K-Sub-03-20 

 

Closed waters for subsistence fishing in Saltery Cove will increase until further notice beginning at  12:01 a.m. 

Saturday July 25, to the normal closed waters, as described in regulation, northeast of a line from a point at 

57°29.00’ N lat. 152°43.29’ W long. to a point at 57°29.79’ N lat. 152°47.70’ W long. 

 

 
 

 

 



-end- 

As Previously Announced: 

Until Further notice, Chinook (King Salmon) may not be retained in the subsistence fishery in the Karluk 

River drainage, including Karluk River Lagoon.  

 

Closed Water Adjustments 

Closed waters are currently reduced for subsistence fishing until further notice in the following locations: 

- At Ouzinkie Harbor to the stream terminus of stream #259-396.  

 

COVID-19  
Under Alaska’s Health Mandates 10, 17, and 18, Subsistence fishing is Essential and is part of Alaska’s Essential 

Services and Critical Infrastructure. Subsistence fishermen should ensure that all travel and other activities follow 

protocols in Alaska COVID-19 Health Mandates. COVID-19 Health Mandates may be found here: 

https://gov.alaska.gov/home/covid19-healthmandates/ 
 

 

 

 


